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MVCA Staff Report 2683/12

The above staff report from Paul Lehman, P. Eng., the General Manager of the Mississippi 
Valley Conservation Authority (MVCA) and addressed to the Chair and Members of the Board of 
Directors of MVCA on the subject of the Enerdu Expansion and Redevelopment Project is 
included in the pages that follow.

It does have a number of items in it that are relevant to the state of the Appleton Wetland, and 
provides a useful reference on the decline of the wetland.
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